From: Nanette Kalman
To: bdofsupervisors

Subject: I support the re-opening of the Idaho-Maryland Mine

Date: Friday, November 5, 2021 7:21:14 PM Dist 3

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Re: I support the re-opening of the Idaho-Maryland Mine

Dear Board of Supervisors County,

Nevada County is in tremendous need of new, well-paying jobs that can help provide a strong economic future for today and for decades to come. Rise Grass Valley's plan to build a modern and environmentally sensitive mine that respects neighbors and our natural environment while creating over 600 new local jobs is a once in a generation opportunity to revitalize our local economy.

Re-opening the mine means over 300 new employees in safe and satisfying careers with an average expected annual salary of more than \$90,000 plus benefits. The Mine will also spur an additional 600 jobs through related new business in the area. This project will enhance the pride and confidence of Nevada County workers and their families and help build stable and prosperous lives.

Opportunities like this come along rarely. Rise Grass Valley has a responsible, innovative project for Nevada County. I urge the Board of Supervisors and other county officials to jump start our local economy by strongly supporting the re-opening of the Idaho-Maryland Mine.

Sincerely, Nanette Kalman
 From:
 Jeremiah Farrell

 To:
 bdofsupervisors

Subject: I support the re-opening of the Idaho-Maryland Mine

Date: Friday, November 5, 2021 8:25:29 PM Dist 3

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Re: I support the re-opening of the Idaho-Maryland Mine

Dear Board of Supervisors County,

Nevada County is in tremendous need of new, well-paying jobs that can help provide a strong economic future for today and for decades to come. Rise Grass Valley's plan to build a modern and environmentally sensitive mine that respects neighbors and our natural environment while creating over 600 new local jobs is a once in a generation opportunity to revitalize our local economy.

Re-opening the mine means over 300 new employees in safe and satisfying careers with an average expected annual salary of more than \$90,000 plus benefits. The Mine will also spur an additional 600 jobs through related new business in the area. This project will enhance the pride and confidence of Nevada County workers and their families and help build stable and prosperous lives.

Opportunities like this come along rarely. Rise Grass Valley has a responsible, innovative project for Nevada County. I urge the Board of Supervisors and other county officials to jump start our local economy by strongly supporting the re-opening of the Idaho-Maryland Mine.

Sincerely, Jeremiah Farrell From: Mike and Lynn Mcgee
To: bdofsupervisors

Subject: I support the re-opening of the Idaho-Maryland Mine

Date: Saturday, November 6, 2021 7:12:16 PM Dist 5

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Re: I support the re-opening of the Idaho-Maryland Mine

Dear Board of Supervisors County,

Nevada County is in tremendous need of new, well-paying jobs that can help provide a strong economic future for today and for decades to come. Rise Grass Valley's plan to build a modern and environmentally sensitive mine that respects neighbors and our natural environment while creating over 600 new local jobs is a once in a generation opportunity to revitalize our local economy.

Re-opening the mine means over 300 new employees in safe and satisfying careers with an average expected annual salary of more than \$90,000 plus benefits. The Mine will also spur an additional 600 jobs through related new business in the area. This project will enhance the pride and confidence of Nevada County workers and their families and help build stable and prosperous lives.

Opportunities like this come along rarely. Rise Grass Valley has a responsible, innovative project for Nevada County. I urge the Board of Supervisors and other county officials to jump start our local economy by strongly supporting the re-opening of the Idaho-Maryland Mine.

Sincerely, Mike and Lynn Mcgee From: Sandy McGuire
To: bdofsupervisors

Subject: I support the re-opening of the Idaho-Maryland Mine

Date: Saturday, November 6, 2021 7:54:30 PM Dist 4

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Re: I support the re-opening of the Idaho-Maryland Mine

Dear Board of Supervisors County,

Nevada County is in tremendous need of new, well-paying jobs that can help provide a strong economic future for today and for decades to come. Rise Grass Valley's plan to build a modern and environmentally sensitive mine that respects neighbors and our natural environment while creating over 600 new local jobs is a once in a generation opportunity to revitalize our local economy.

Re-opening the mine means over 300 new employees in safe and satisfying careers with an average expected annual salary of more than \$90,000 plus benefits. The Mine will also spur an additional 600 jobs through related new business in the area. This project will enhance the pride and confidence of Nevada County workers and their families and help build stable and prosperous lives.

Opportunities like this come along rarely. Rise Grass Valley has a responsible, innovative project for Nevada County. I urge the Board of Supervisors and other county officials to jump start our local economy by strongly supporting the re-opening of the Idaho-Maryland Mine.

Sincerely, Sandy McGuire From: Grady Wilson
To: bdofsupervisors

Subject: I support the re-opening of the Idaho-Maryland Mine

Date: Saturday, November 6, 2021 8:26:24 PM Dist 3

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Re: I support the re-opening of the Idaho-Maryland Mine

Dear Board of Supervisors County,

Nevada County is in tremendous need of new, well-paying jobs that can help provide a strong economic future for today and for decades to come. Rise Grass Valley's plan to build a modern and environmentally sensitive mine that respects neighbors and our natural environment while creating over 600 new local jobs is a once in a generation opportunity to revitalize our local economy.

Re-opening the mine means over 300 new employees in safe and satisfying careers with an average expected annual salary of more than \$90,000 plus benefits. The Mine will also spur an additional 600 jobs through related new business in the area. This project will enhance the pride and confidence of Nevada County workers and their families and help build stable and prosperous lives.

Opportunities like this come along rarely. Rise Grass Valley has a responsible, innovative project for Nevada County. I urge the Board of Supervisors and other county officials to jump start our local economy by strongly supporting the re-opening of the Idaho-Maryland Mine.

Sincerely, Grady Wilson